
 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 
 
Please be advised that Township and Township’s contractor E.C. King Contracting will be conducting 
road construction activities in the following rural locations within the Township of Wellington North to 
support the paving program: 
 

 Sideroad 5 West between Concession 9 and County Landfill Entrance West of Concession 9 
 Sideroad 7 East between Highway 6 and Concession 2 
 Line 12 between Wellington Road 14 and Wellington Road 16 

 
This work will involve a full road closure at various times during the construction activities starting on 
Monday August 28 and is expected to continue through to September 22.  A map illustrating the 
project location is attached for reference.   
 
On behalf of the Township, we apologize for any inconveniences caused by this project. 
 
Regards, 
Tammy Stevenson 
Senior Project Manager 
P:519-848-3620 Ext. 4629 
 
Date Issued: August 24, 2023 
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